From: Arlene Williams

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: | support SB1508 to fund DEQ and oppose SB1541
Date: Sunday, February 11, 2018 6:04:16 PM

We need to adequately fund this DEQ program so we can all breathe easier. Support SB1508. |
live near Precision Castparts and | am concerned about the air quality around my home.

SB1541 strips DEQ of authority and the CAO rules of important health based standards. Please
do not enact this bill that is being pushed by industry lobbyists.

Arlene Williams
PO Box 86175
Portland, OR 97286
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